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Sipping a margarita under 
a colorful umbrella,        
listening to the best trop 
rock musicians, helping 
our communities and to 
preserve the bay and 
beach we love, weõre the          
Galveston Bay Parrothead 
Club, 2010 and 2018 PHiP 
Golden Coconut Award 
winners.  Join us at 
http://gbphc.com/
membership/  
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¢ƘŜ tǊŀǧƭƛƴƎ tŀǊǊƻǘΣ нƴŘ 
ǇƭŀŎŜ ǿƛƴƴŜǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ нлмф tIƛt 
bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ /ƻƴǘŜǎǘΣ ƛǎ ŜŘƛǘŜŘ 
ōȅ {ǘŜǇƘŜƴ ²ƻƻŘǎΦ 

Thanks to all who 
contributed to this issue of 
the newsletter.  If you have 
something Parrothead 
related that youõd like to 
submit, please send it to 
me at bsw0652@gmail.com.  

T 
he year 2020 has been a difficult one for 
Parrotheads and Trop Rock performers 
alike.  When Meeting of the Minds was 
cancelled due to the then escalating 

COVID crisis, it not only deprived Parrotheads of their 
annual convention and party, but it also took away 
the largest stage for Trop Rock musical performers to 
showcase their talents and genre.  

To fill the gap, many of the same performers 
who would normally 
be gracing the stage 
at the Casa Marina 
have instead 
scheduled their own 
events in Key West 
under the overarching 
banner of Trop Rock 
Strong, started by the 
Trop Rock Music 
Association Artist 
Relief Foundation as a 
way to assist 
musicians who have 
lost income to the 
pandemic and to simply keep the musical genre before 
the public.  In that spirit, the Trop Rock Music Awards 
will be presented on October 30 at the Key West 
Theater as scheduled with a number of familiar names 
and faces up for awards this year including T Bone 
Tomõs, Palapa Mac Radio, Jonas Lorence and 
perennial winner, Donny Brewer.  

aŜŜǝƴƎ ²ƛǘƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ aƛƴŘǎ 

 

1ñ Trop Rock Strong  

3ñ Presidentõs Message 

4ñ Rob Greaney  

5ñ Scavenger Hunt  

6ñ New Officers  

7-ð New Members  

8-ð Upcoming Events  

9ñ Road Trips  

10ð Last Call  

hŎǘƻōŜǊ мс τ 5ƻƴƴȅ .ǊŜǿŜǊ YŀǊŀǾŀƴ τ  ¢ .ƻƴŜ ¢ƻƳΩǎ 

hŎǘƻōŜǊ но τ  ¢.! τ {ǳƴǎŜǘ [ƻǳƴƎŜ 

hŎǘƻōŜǊ ол τ IŀǳƴǘŜŘ {ŎŀǾŜƴƎŜǊ Iǳƴǘ τ ¢ .ƻƴŜ ¢ƻƳΩǎ 

D.tI/  IŀǇǇȅ IƻǳǊǎ 

http://gbphc.com/membership/
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YŜȅ ²Ŝǎǘ tƘƭƻŎƪƛƴƎ ό/ƻƴǘΦύ 

To get the festivities started, Donny Brewer is 
having another Karavan, this one beginning on October 
16 at T Bone Tomõs.  Some events are for registered 
Karavaners only, but the start at T Boneõs is free to the 
public.  Other events are available by purchasing a day 
pass, and Donny has a big launch party on tap for 
October 17th at the Kemah Elks Lodge with the 
Detentions, Danny Rosado, Howard McMichael, Bert 
Hebert and Joel Block all scheduled to perform.  

Once in Key West musicians will be performing in 
the same watering holes where you would find them 
during a normal MOTM week.  Sunset booze cruises 
will be departing nightly.  The TRMA Music Awards will 
be held at the Key West Theater, Friday, October 30 at 
7pm.  For those who wouldnõt want to visit Key West 
without at least stopping by the Casa Marina, Key West 
Parrot Head Club is hosting a phlocking at the old Casa 
on October 29 from 6 -8pm.  

All of us were disappointed by the cancellation of 
this yearõs MOTM.  However if you can make it to Key 
West, there will still be plenty of Trop Rock music, 
libations, key lime pie and phun, and our favorite 
musicians could use your support to help keep Trop 
Rock Strong.  

 

9ƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴƳŜƴǘ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ ŀǘ 
{ƳƻƪƛƴΩ ¢ǳƴŀ {ŀƭƻƻƴ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ нт 
мǇƳΥ  ¢ƘƻƳ {ƘŜǇƘŜǊŘ ϧ /ƻƭŜȅ 
aŎ/ŀōŜ 
рǇƳΥ  {Ŏƻǧ YƛǊōȅ 
фǇƳΥ  /ŀũŜƛƴŜ /ŀǊƭ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ .ǳȊȊ 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ну 
bƻƻƴΥ  .ŜŀŎƘ CǊƻƴǘ wŀŘƛƻ {Ƙƻǿ 
ƘƻǎǘŜŘ ōȅ 5ŀƴƴȅ wƻǎŀŘƻ 
рǇƳΥ  {Ŏƻǧ YƛǊōȅ 
фǇƳΥ  /ŀũŜƛƴŜ /ŀǊƭ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ .ǳȊȊ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ нф 

мǇƳΥ  .ŜŀŎƘ CǊƻƴǘ wŀŘƛƻ {Ƙƻǿ 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘǎ 9ǊƛŎŀ {ǳƴǎƘƛƴŜ [ŜŜ  
рǇƳΥ  {Ŏƻǧ YƛǊōȅ 
фǇƳΥ  /ŀũŜƛƴŜ /ŀǊƭ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ .ǳȊȊ 

 CǊƛŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ол 
bƻƻƴΥ  .ŜŀŎƘ CǊƻƴǘ wŀŘƛƻ {Ƙƻǿ 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘǎ ¢ǊƛōǳǘŜ ǘƻ WƛƳ aƻǊǊƛǎ  
рǇƳΥ  {Ŏƻǧ YƛǊōȅ 
фǇƳΥ /ŀũŜƛƴŜ /ŀǊƭ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ .ǳȊȊ 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ом 
bƻƻƴΥ ¢ƛƳ /ŀƳǇōŜƭƭΣ WƻƘƴ aŎ5ƻƴŀƭŘ 
ŀƴŘ 9ǊƛŎŀ {ǳƴǎƘƛƴŜ [ŜŜ 
рǇƳΥ  {Ŏƻǧ YƛǊōȅ  
фǇƳΥ  /ŀũŜƛƴŜ /ŀǊƭ ŀƴŘ CǊƛŜƴŘǎ  

hǘƘŜǊ 9ǾŜƴǘǎ ¸ƻǳ ²ƻƴΩǘ ²ŀƴǘ ǘƻ aƛǎǎ 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ну τ /ƻƭŜȅ aŎ/ŀōŜ Ƙƻǎǘǎ άDƛǊƭǎ Wǳǎǘ ²ŀƴǘ ǘƻ 
IŀǾŜ wǳƳέ ǿƛǘƘ bŀŘƛǊŀƘ {ƘŀƪƻƻǊΣ 9ǊƛŎŀ {ǳƴǎƘƛƴŜ [ŜŜΣ LǎŀōŜƭƭŀ 
{ǘŜŦŀƴƛŀΣ !ǳōǊŜȅ ²ƻƭƭŜǧΣ ϧ Wǳŀƴƛǘŀ {ƳƛǘƘΣ YŜȅ ²Ŝǎǘ ¢ƘŜŀǘŜǊΣ ϷнрκϷорΣ 
мǇƳ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ нф τ 5ƻƴƴȅ .ǊŜǿŜǊΣ !ŀǊƻƴ {ŎƘŜǊȊΣ 9ǊƛŎ 9ǊŘƳŀƴΣ 
YŜȅ ²Ŝǎǘ ¢ƘŜŀǘŜǊΣ ϷнрκϷпрΣ ммΥрфŀƳ 

Cƻƻƭǎ ƻƴ {ǘƻƻƭǎ ǿƛǘƘ aŀǧ IƻƎƎŀǧ ŀƴŘ ¢ƘƻƳ {ƘŜǇƘŜǊŘΣ YŜȅ ²Ŝǎǘ 
¢ƘŜŀǘŜǊΣ уǇƳ 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ом τ IŀƭƭƻǿŜŜƴ tŀǊǘȅ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƻƴŜǊ ²ƘŀǊŦ .ŀǊ 
ǿƛǘƘ WŜǊǊȅ 5ƛŀȊΣ wƛŎƪ [ŀƳō ŀƴŘ {ǘŜǾŜ IƻǇǇŜǊΣ тǇƳ 
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¢ƻǇ tƘƭƻŎƪ 

 

 

!ƭŀƴ /ƻũƳŀƴ 
tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 
ǇǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 
ϪƎōǇƘŎΦŎƻƳ 
 
DŀǊȅ ²ŜŀǾŜǊ 
±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 
ǾƛŎŜǇǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 
ϪƎōǇƘŎΦŎƻƳ 
 
[ƛƴŘŀ /ƻũƳŀƴ 
{ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
ǎŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
ϪƎōǇƘŎΦŎƻƳ 
 
{ǘŜǾŜ 9ƭƭƛƻǧ 
¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ 
ǘǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ 
ϪƎōǇƘŎΦŎƻƳ 
 
.ŜǾŜǊƭȅ CƭŀƴŎŜ 
IƛǎǘƻǊƛŀƴ 
ƘƛǎǘƻǊƛŀƴ 
ϪƎōǇƘŎΦŎƻƳ 
 
YŀǊŜƴ aƛƎƴƻƭŀ 
aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ 
ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ 
ϪƎōǇƘŎΦŎƻƳ 
 
{ǘŜǇƘŜƴ ²ƻƻŘǎ 
/ƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴǎ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴǎ 
ϪƎōǇƘŎΦŎƻƳ 
 
bŀƴŎȅ .ƻƭƛƴƎ 
/ƘŀǊƛǝŜǎ 
ŎƘŀǊƛǝŜǎ 
ϪƎōǇƘŎΦŎƻƳ 
 
WŀƴŜ 9ƭƭƛƻǧ-²ŜŀǾŜǊ 
tƘǳƴ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 
ǇƘǳƴ 
ϪƎōǇƘŎΦŎƻƳ 

Great news. The Galveston Bay Parrot Head Club 
has not forgotten how to Party With a Purpose. Even 
though we could not have any official Happy Hours, our 
members responded to the school supply drive 
sponsored by Rob Greaney for his Eagle Scout project 
with $609.50 worth of school supplies and $663.00 
cash. Thank you all for your generous contributions.  

With bars still being closed, we will try to keep 
everyone informed of bands and musicians playing at 
local venues. Hopefully soon we can get back to Friday 
Happy Hours.  

Thereõs a new meaning to being flocked by a Parrot 
Head. A few weeks ago many of us were at Canyon Lake 
for the cancelled Phlip Phlop event. Late one evening or 
early morning there were cries from a campsite not 
associated with the Parrot Heads of a person not 
breathing. Our very own Gary Weaver jumped into 
action, administered CPR and stabilized the person until 
paramedics arrived. Glenda Willis has since presented 
Gary with a complete first aid bag including a face shield 
and a couple of bottles of Fireball to wash away the 
plastic taste. I think a golden heart instead of a golden 
coconut is in order.  

tILt 9ƭŜŎǝƻƴǎ 

Based on input from club members and the vote of 
your GBPHC board, I have entered our vote for Brad 
Nunemaker -  VP,  Steve Elliott - Treasurer and Eric 
Babin - Membership. We also voted yes to all by -law 
changes. In the special election for PHIP President, our 
vote was for Bart Mason.  

  
Alan òPelicanó Coffman 

President Galveston Bay PHC  

! tŜƭƛŎŀƴΩǎ ±ƛŜǿ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ tŀǊǊƻǘ bŜǎǘ 
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 tŀǊǊƻǘƘŜŀŘǎ tŀǊǘȅ [ƛƪŜ ŀƴ 9ŀƎƭŜ 

After all the merit badges, the years of 
participation and service in Scouting, to reach the 
pinnacle, the rank of Eagle, a 
scout must also perform a 
service project benefitting a 
religious organization, school 
or the community. So when 
Rob, son of long -time GBPHC 
club member and performer at 
club events, Robert Greaney, 
decided to conduct a school 
supply drive for Pearland High 
School, the club jumped at the 
chance to break out of their no 
happy hour doldrums and 
help out.  

School supply drives are 
a regular part of our charity 
work, but collecting the items 
without club events made it a 
bit tricky.  Alan and Linda 
Coffman set up shop at T Bone 
Tomõs and other venues with 
live music of a tropical nature 
and collected supplies of all 
types as well as cash for 
purchase of more supplies, all 
to help get this young Eagle off 
the ground.  

The results were 
celebrated at Floydõs Seafood 
in Pearland with 
music by Robert 
and a grand 
presentation of the 
results of our efforts 
to Rob.  

Hopefully 
there will be plenty 
of club members on 
hand when Rob gets 
his wings.  

¢ƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ 
ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƴƎ ōƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎ ƛƴ 
hŎǘƻōŜǊΥ 

млκмτ {ŀƴŘǊŀ bƻǊǘƘ  

млκнτ Wƻƴŀǎ [ƻǊŜƴŎŜ 
 5ŜƴƛǎŜ ό{ǳƴ {ŜŜƪŜǊύ 
 {ǘŀƴƭŜȅ  

млκоτ [ƛǎŀ ό[Ŝƛ-[ŀύ .ǊƻŎƪ 
 /ŀǎŜȅ [ŀƴŘŜǎ 
 5Ŝƴƴƛǎ ό{ǳǊŦŜǊ aƻƴύ 
 wƻōŜǊǎƻƴ 
 aŀǧ ¢ƛŜƭƪŜƳŜƛƧŜǊ 

млκпτ ±ƛŎƪƛ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜǎǎ 
 9ƭƭŜƴ {ŎƘǿŀǊǘȊ 
 WŀƴƛŎŜ {ƘǳŶŜƭŘ  

млκрτ /ŀǊƻƭŜ .ŀǊƴŜǧ 
 Wŀȅ WƻƘƴǎƻƴ 
 aƛŎƘŜƭƭŜ ¸ȊǉǳƛŜǊŘƻ 

млκсτ 5ƻƴ ό5ƛŀƳƻƴŘ 5ƻƴύ 
 .ƛƭƭƛƴƎǎ  

млκтτ 5ƻǊƛǎ /ƻƭǳƳōǳǎ 
 5ŀǾŜ [ƻǾŜƭŀƴŘ 
 CǊŜŘŀ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎ 
 /ƻƴƴƛŜ ¢ŜƴƴŜȅ 

млκуτ WƻƘƴ όWƻƘƴ .ύ .ŜǊŜƴŘ 
 {ǘŀƴ ό[ŀƳŜ /ƛǘȅύ ²ǊƛƎƘǘ 

млκфτ /ƘŜǊȅƭ 9ŀǎƻƴ 
 aŀƳƛŜ όaŀƎƴƻƭƛŀύ 
 tƛǧƳŀƴ 
 [ƛƴŘŀ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎ 

млκмл- /ƘŀǊƭƛŜ όLǎƭŀƴŘ tŀŘǊŜύ 
 /ǊŀƛƎ 
 5ƻǳƎ ό/ŀƴǳŎƪ Dǳȅύ 
 aȅƭƛŜ 
 !ƳŀƴŘŀ wƻǎǎƛ 
 {ŀƴŘȅ ±ŀƴaŜǊǎōŜǊƎŜƴ 

млκмн- [ƛǎŀ !ƴǘƘƻƴȅ  
 /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŜ tŀŎƘŜŎƻ 

 !ǿƘŀǿŀƴƴŀ ²ƛǎŜ  

млκмо- 5Ω!ƴƴŜ /ƻƴǊŀŘ 
 WƻƘƴ DǊŀƴƎŜ 
 tƘƛƭƛŎƛŀ aŎ/ƭƻǳŘ  

¢ǊƛǇ !ǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ {ǳƴ 
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Itõs a pub crawl, a scavenger hunt, a pity party 

and a Halloween costume masquerade.  Galveston Bay 
Parrotheads will resume phlocking on Friday, October 
30 from 6 -9pm with a Pity Party Paseo Haunted 
Scavenger Hunt to benefit the Alzheimerõs Foundation 
which was forced to cancel their popular walk this fall.  

Registration will be $10 at T Bone Tomõs 
beginning at 6pm.  Then itõs off to Voodoo Hut, 
Scallywag Suds and Grub, Monkey Bar and Bakkhus 
Taverna.  At each location revelers must find the bag 
containing Halloween collectables and retrieve one.  
Those finding all the bags will be entered into a drawing 
for prizes.  

This is the weekend of the cancelled Meeting of 
the Minds, but we can hide our pity beneath masks and 
costumes and have a bit of phun.  

All proceeds will benefit Alzheimerõs Foundation. 

 

млκмп - !ƴǘƘƻƴȅ 5ŜƭŬƴŜ 
 Wŀƴ IŀǊǊƛǎ 
 wƻƴŀƭŘ WŀŎƪǎƻƴ 

млκмр- aŀǊȅ ό¢ƛŎƪƭƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ {ŀƴŘύ 
 .ǊŀƎƎ 

млκмс - .ǊŜƴŘŀ wƻǎǎ  

млκмт- aŀǧ DŀōǊƛƭǎƪŀ 
 !ƴƴ ό!ƴƴƛŜύ wŜȅƴŀ 
 YŀǊŀƴ όLǎƭŀƴŘ DƛǊƭύ 
 ²ƛƭƪƛƴǎ 

млκму- aƛŎƘŀŜƭ IŀǊǇŜǊ  
 {ǘŜǇƘŜƴ ¢Ŝōƻ 

млκмф- ¢ŜǊǊƛ όaŜǊƳŀƛŘύ 
 IƻƴŜȅŎǳǧ 
 5ƻƴ ό5ǊΦ 5ƻƴύ ²ƘƛǘŜŘ 

млκнл-  ²ƛƭƭ 5ƻȅƭŜ 
 YŜƭǎŜȅ 9ŀǎƻƴ 
 ¸ǾƻƴƴŜ Dǳȅ 
 .ƛƭƭ aƻƻǊŜ 
 aƛŎƘŀŜƭ όaƛƪŜύ tŜǘŜǊǎ 

млκнм- 5ƻƴƴȅ .ǊŜǿŜǊ 
 5ƛŎƪ 5ŀǳƎƛǊŘ 
 /ǊŀƛƎ Cǳƴƴƛ 
 9Φ WΦ IŜŀǊŘ 

млκнн- /ƘǳŎƪ !ǎƘōȅ 
 aŀǧ CǊŜǊƛŎƘǎ 
 wƻōƛƴ IƻǳƎƘǘƻƴ 
 ¢ŜŜƴŀ ό¢Ŝǉǳƛƭŀ wƻǎŜύ 
 ¢ƛƭƭŜȅ 
 aŀƎƎƛŜ ±ƻƭƳŜǊ 
 DǳƛƭƭŜǊƳƻ ²ǳƭǎŎƘƴŜǊ 

млκно- [ŀǊǎ /ƭŜƳŜƴǎŜƴ  

млκнп- .ǊŀƴŘƛ όDȅǇǎȅ {ǳƴύ 
 aƻƻǊŜ 

млκнр-  IƻǊŀŎŜƴŜ 5ŀǳƎƛǊŘ  

млκнс- /ƘŀǊƛǎǎŜ ό¢ƛƪƛ wǳō 5ƻǿƴύ 
 9ŘǿŀǊŘǎ !ǊƴƛƴƎ 
 {ƘŀǊƻƴ ό¢ƛƴƪύ tƘŀǊƛǎǎ 

млκнт- WƛƳ bŀƎȅ 
 wƻōŜǊǘ tŀǎǎƳƻǊŜ 
 /ŀǊƭƻǎ ¸ȊǉǳƛŜǊŘƻ 

млκну- [ƭƻȅŘ [ŜƴǘȊ 
 ¢ƻƳ tǊƻǇŀǎŎƻ 
 5ƻƴƴŀ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳǎ  

¢ǊƛǇ !ǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ {ǳƴ ό/ƻƴǘΦύ tŀǊǊƻǘƘŜŀŘǎ {Ŝǘ ǘƻ Iŀǳƴǘ YŜƳŀƘ 

{ǘŜǾŜ 9ƭƭƛƻǧ 9ƭŜŎǘŜŘ tIƛt 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ CƛƴŀƴŎŜ 

Keeping a club like the Galveston Bay Parrothead 
Club solvent isnõt always an easy task.  You have to 
juggle club dues and event expenses along with the 
charitable contributions that make everything 
worthwhile.  Then there are the IRS regulations.  

Next year club treasurer, Steve Elliott, will be 
showcasing his talents on a larger stage as the newly 
elected PHiP Director of Finance for 2021 -22.  

Other PHiP directors elected were Brad Nunemaker 
as Vice Presidentand Eric Babin as Director of 
Membership.  All proposed bylaws changes failed.  

The results of the special election for PhiP President 
to replace Billy Brehm have not yet been announced.  
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D.tI/ hŶŎŜǊ bƻƳƛƴŜŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ нлнм-нн ¢ŜǊƳ !ƴƴƻǳƴŎŜŘ 

Elections chair, Amanda Barron, has received all 
the nominations submitted for this yearõs club officer 
elections, contacted the nominees and received 
assurances that they are ready, willing and eager to 
take on the challenge of leading the phlock.  

As there was only one nominee per office and the 
slate of officers are all unopposed, these new and 
returning officers will be introduced to the club 
members at the All Hands on Deck Meeting, November 
15.  

±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ -- DŀǊȅ ²ŜŀǾŜǊ 
{ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ -- [ƛƴŘŀ /ƻũƳŀƴ 
¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊ -- {ǘŜǾŜ .ŀǊǊƻƴ 
/ƘŀǊƛǝŜǎ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ -- bŀƴŎȅ .ƻƭƛƴƎ 
tƘǳƴ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ -- .ŜǾŜǊƭȅ CƭŀƴŎŜ  

Congratulations and a big thank you to all.  

¢ǊƛǇ !ǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ {ǳƴ ό/ƻƴǘΦύ 

млκнф- 5ƛŀƴƴŀ 5ƛaŀǊŜ 

млκол- {ƘŀǊƻƴ !ǳǎǘ 
 {ǳǎŀƴ ό.ŀƘŀƳŀ aŀƳŀύ 
 .ǊŀƎƎ 
 ²ŀȅƴŜ όwǳƳōƻύ .ǳƴŘȅ 
 !ƭŀƴ 5ǳƴƴŀƳ 
 {ǳŜ ό.ƭƛƴƪȅ .ŀōŜύ 
 wƻōŜǊǘǎ 

млκом- /ŀǊƻƭȅƴ DǊŀȅŘƻƴ  

tIƛt {ŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ CǳƴŘ hũŜǊǎ ŀ /ƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ ²ƛƴ ŀ aŀȅŀ 

wƛǾƛŜǊŀ ±ŀŎŀǝƻƴ 

Parrot Heads in Paradise have awarded qualified 
Parrot Heads and their children a total of $10,000 in 
scholarships every year for the last 11 years.  

To make sure that PHiP can continue to award 
these gifts well into the future, hereõs a great way to 
help that cause.   Ultimate Vacations has donated a 
week long trip for two to the Maya Riviera to raffle off 
this year. Tickets will be sold via PayPal or check 
through December 31st, 2020 with the drawing New 
Years Eve for the eight day/seven night all -inclusive 
trip.     

 Tickets are five for $20 or five dollars for one. 
Purchasers will be sent via email a list of numbers so 
you have them for your records. You can pay via PayPal 
- https://www.paypal.com  
to PHiPscholarshipraffle@yahoo. com  or send your 
check to David Cohen, 6986 Samantha Court 
Wheatfield, NY 14304 (checks payable to Parrot Heads 
in Paradise).  

If you are mailing a check, please send your email 
address if you want your numbers emailed to you.   You 
may purchase as many tickets as you like up 
to December  31st, 2020.   

https://www.paypal.com/us/home
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 We welcome the following 
new members who joined 
the Galveston Bay 
Parrothead Club in the 
month of September:  

Wŀƴ IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴ 

aŀǊƪ IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴ 

bŜǿ aŜƳōŜǊǎ 

The following new members to Galveston Bay Parrothead 

Club were welcomed to the club and the tropical 

Parrothead lifestyle.  

Wŀƴ IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴ 

aŀǊƪ IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴ 

¢ǊƛǇ !ǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ {ǳƴ ό/ƻƴǘΦύ 

млκнф- 5ƛŀƴƴŀ 5ƛaŀǊŜ 

млκол- {ƘŀǊƻƴ !ǳǎǘ 
 {ǳǎŀƴ ό.ŀƘŀƳŀ aŀƳŀύ 
 .ǊŀƎƎ 
 ²ŀȅƴŜ όwǳƳōƻύ .ǳƴŘȅ 
 !ƭŀƴ 5ǳƴƴŀƳ 
 {ǳŜ ό.ƭƛƴƪȅ .ŀōŜύ 
 wƻōŜǊǘǎ 

млκом- /ŀǊƻƭȅƴ DǊŀȅŘƻƴ  


